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Important information, upcoming events and  

dates for your diary 

Learning Cafes 

It has been wonderful to see so many parents attending our learning cafes over the last couple of weeks. 

There are photos on Facebook and on our Twitter feed @moorlandsbelton. Children and parents enjoyed 

the sessions and also produced some lovely pieces of work around our topic this half term, ‘Great People’. 

The feedback was very positive including ‘lovely morning spent in Owls’ class, great to have the opportunity 

to see what my son’s day is like’ and ‘I had a really good time at your reading café. It was a really good turn 

out of parents and carers. I think the children had fun and they all looked fabulous Aliens.’ 

We have also listened to your feedback and future learning cafes, apart from the Christmas decoration 

afternoon, will be more spread out throughout the half term. 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Our Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Visit http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/moorlands-c-of-e to browse 

and order. For every £1 spent, the school will earn 25p to spend on books. We raised almost £300 for library 

books last year, all thanks to our very generous and supportive parents! 

 

Break & After School Club 

Please ensure your child or children are pre-booked in advanced into both clubs. Due to adult to children 

ratios, this service may not be available if you have not booked and may result in your child being turned 

away. Please note due to staff training Afterschool Club won’t be available on Thursday 16th and 

Wednesday 22nd November 2017. 

 

Hot dinners 

We have a new exciting menu starting soon and parents are welcome to join in for a free taster session from 

2:30pm on Tuesday 31st October 2017. The new menu is available from the school office. 

 

No Nuts Policy 

It’s very important we work together and follow our ’No Nuts Policy’, please ensure your children have a nut 

free packed lunch and any snacks when at school. Nutella is a popular one that keeps being brought into 

school. We have several children who have a severe nut allergy which is life threatening.  

 

Library 

The school library will be open to parents and their children between 3:20pm and 4:00pm every Thursday. 

We are also fortunate to have the Norfolk Library Service Mobile Library stop at the school. It is important 

that this service is used when it is here as otherwise we may lose out. The next visit will be 15th November 

2017. 

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/moorlands-c-of-e


 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

Week Commencing 30th October 

Date Event Details 

Tuesday 31st October @ 14:30 
Parent Taster 
Session 

This is an opportunity to sample the new school dinner menu. 
This will be in the school dining hall. Please sign in at the main 
reception. 

Thursday 2nd November @9:00 Parent Forum 

There will be a ‘You said/we did’ update, and further suggestions 
and actions will be considered. If there is anything specific you 
would like to add to the agenda you have the opportunity to do 
this the week before the meeting by emailing 
enquiries@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk  

Thursday 2nd November @15:20 
Library Open to 
Parents 

The library will be open to parents and their children 
between 3:20pm and 4:00pm. 

Friday 3rd November @ 2:30 
Friends of Moorlands 
Committee Meeting 

All welcome 

 

 

 

Week Commencing 6th November 

Date Event Details 

Tuesday 7th November @ 16:00 
Parents’ Information 
Evening 

This is a chance to find out how your child has settled in their new 
year group and how they are progressing with the curriculum.  

Wednesday 8th November @ 16:00 
Parents’ Information 
Evening 

This is a chance to find out how your child has settled in their new 
year group and how they are progressing with the curriculum.  

Thursday 19th October @15:20 
Library Open to 
Parents 

The library will be open to parents and their children between 
3:20pm and 4:00pm. 
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